

Ottawa Gymnastics Centre 294 Elmgrove Avenue Ottawa, Ontario 613-722-8698 www.ottawagymnasticscentre.ca

March 13, 2020

Dear OGC Families.

At the Ottawa Gymnastics Centre (OGC) SAFETY is one of our core values. Considering the rapidly evolving COVID-19 situation, OGC has made the decision to suspend our programs effective, Saturday March 14 through to, and including, Sunday April 5 (subject to further notices).

This decision was not made lightly, as we understand how much going to gym means to our members, but the health and safety of everyone in the OGC family, and the greater community, is our top priority at this time. While the risk to Canadians is still considered low, many people use the OGC facility daily, and are in close contact with each other.

Our Program Coordinators will be reaching out to current program participants with additional information in the next week.

We will continue to monitor the situation closely, and keep you updated of any changes.

We thank you for your patience, understanding and support of this proactive; and what we felt, necessary decision. Please stay well and take care of yourselves.

Sincerely,

Nancy Crump Sureen Gosal Executive Director

\*\* Please follow us on Social Media, and like us on Facebook to stay up to date on any new developments.